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Kingston, Jamaica — The Financial Services Commission (“FSC”) issues the following public notice in the interest of the Jamaican
public:

The FSC is responsible for regulating the securities market in Jamaica.

Persons dealing in securities and investment products and services in Jamaica (including advising and offering them for sale or
purchase) must be properly licensed, registered or authorised by the FSC to do so.

The FSC strongly encourages potential investors to contact the FSC to confirm that individuals and entities claiming to be dealing
in securities or investment services and products are properly licensed, registered or authorised prior to interacting with such
individuals and entities.

Further information about persons licensed by the FSC to deal in securities, investment products and services can be found on the
FSC’s website at www.fscjamaica.org or by contacting the FSC’s Registration Department via the contact information below.

Registration Department

The Financial Services Commission

39-43 Barbados Avenue

Kingston 5

Telephone: (876) 906-3010, (876) 818-0647
E-mail: Registration@fscjamaica.org

—END--
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